
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  
BLACK OAK MINE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  

ENTERING INTO AN ENERGY SERVICES AGREEEMENT  
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the intention of the Governing Board of Black Oak Mine Unified 
School District to consider entering into an energy services contract agreement with SiteLogIQ 
to implement and install energy efficiency projects pursuant to the terms of Government Code 
section 4217.12.  
The time and place set for the public hearing on the intention of the Governing Board Black 
Oak Mine Unified School District to consider entering into the Agreement is Thursday June 
23rd, 2022, at 7:00 PM or as thereafter as practical, at the Black Oak Mine Unified School 
District office located 6540 Wentworth Springs Road, Georgetown, CA 95634. At such time 
testimony of all interested persons for or against the proposed Agreement will be heard. Any 
protest pertaining to the regularity or sufficiency of the proceedings shall be in writing and shall 
clearly set forth the irregularities and defects to which the objection is made. Any written 
protest shall be filed with the Clerk of the Board on or before the time set for the hearing. The 
District may waive any irregularities in the form of content of any written notice and at the 
hearing may correct minor defects in the proceedings. Written protests may be withdrawn, in 
writing, at any time before the conclusion of the hearing. Dated 6/9/2022 by Jeremy Meyers, 
Superintendent, Black Oak Mine Unified School District  
 
Public will be able to view and listen to the Board Meeting via Google Meet. Login to 
https://meet.google.com/rnp-fqff-ibg or join by phone by dialing 1-910-745-6746 and enter 
PIN: 734 824 600#. Telephones and computer microphones will be muted upon joining the 
meeting. Members of the public who wish to address the Board during the Board Meeting can 
email their name, phone number, and a description of their topic to 
publiccomment@bomusd.org prior to the start of the meeting. When you hear the Agenda 
item "Public Comment" called, listen for your name and when it is called, unmute your 
microphone to speak. Questions can be emailed to Shelly King at sking@bomusd.org. 
 


